
 

 

Evan & Holly Frazier, P ’17, ’21                                                               William “Bill” Hillgrove, ’58 

 

 

Central Catholic is excited to announce that our 31st Annual Viking Victory Auction will take place on 

Saturday, April 24, 2021! In order to ensure the safety of our community, this year’s event is going virtual! 

Central Catholic is Looking to Partner with Local Restaurants 

We are looking to partner with local restaurants where our registrants could purchase “to go” meals on 

our auction website (centralcatholichs.com/auction) and can pick them up on the day of our event to 

enjoy during our event livestream, which begins at 7:00 p.m. 

We ask that restaurant partners determine one meal for us to offer to guests for purchase on our website.                                                   

(could be an individual dinner, dinner for two, or for a group of 4).  

Central Catholic will include a $10 mark up on our website, this amount will benefit Central Catholic High 

School, and will be tax-deductible to the purchaser.  

Individuals will purchase meals through our website, Central Catholic will place the order with the 

restaurant the week before the event. Central Catholic will be billed directly and will pay the invoice.  

We can advertise liquor sales if there is a special tied into the meal, but all alcohol sales must take place at 

the participating restaurant separate from the meal purchase. 

 

Questions? Contact Mark Burnett, ’00, Director of Special Events, at 412.208.3443 or 

mburnett@centralcatholichs.com  
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